
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
31st July, 2017 
 
DIGITAL PHONE LINE 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Our school phone system is changing to a digital system that is being used by all 
Catholic Education Schools. During the transition over the next year our school 
number of 96261328 will work as usual. However, if the school phones you, your 
phone will display the digital number of 88698100. It may come up as number 
unknown and I know that many people will not answer their phone to an unknown 
number. Therefore you will need to ​enter 88698100 into your phone so that 
you won’t miss any calls from school.  
 
Thankyou for making this change,  
 
With Kind Regards,  
Lesley Studans 
Principal 
 

 


